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FORT BRAGG POLICE DEPARTMENT

250 Cypress Street John E. Naulty (707) 961-2800
Fort Bragg, CA 95437-5437 Chief of Police Fax: (707) 961-2806
Date; April 29, 2022

To: David Spaur, City Manager

From; John Nauity, Police Chief

Re: ABC Application Review, 142 E. Laurel St.

Good Afternoon David,

This letter is in reference to the request Letter of Public Convenience or Necessity from
Mahkayla Miller license request for a bar/tasting room at 142 E. Laurel Street within the

city of Fort Bragg.
| have reviewed the application provided to me from the city Fort Bragg City Clerk.

The proposed use will not be detrimental to the health, safety and welfare of the
community, but would enhance the economic viability of the proposed location since it
will be a unique business to this location show casing several local winery products.

The proposed license would enhance entertainment opportunities for locals as well as
tourist who shop in the area, view the history of the community re-vitalizing the
downtown attractions a location for people to take a break and relax. This location is
not near a residential neighborhood, place of worship, or school.

There is no known history of police or crime-related problems in this area, which has
several small privately owned shops, restaurant and a coffee shop. The street is a one-
way eastbound street with available parking on both sides of the roadway. The
applicant herself does not have any history with the department.

The police department does not have any objections or concerns for a license to
operate a bar/tasting room in this area.

Sincerely,
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%n Naulty

Chief of Police




